
Join the Board of Education of Harford County for a hybrid, public engagement forum 
to discuss balancing enrollment. In-person capacity at the A. A. Roberty building will be 
limited to 60 guests. Those wishing to provide comment virtually, may do so through a 
process like that utilized for Board meetings. All necessary links can be found on the 
Balancing Enrollment webpage on hcps.org.  

As a reminder, the Superintendent’s recommendation, boundary maps, and map books 
associated with the boundary adjustments being proposed, are also available on the 
Balancing Enrollment webpage.

BALANCING ENROLLMENT 
PUBLIC INPUT SESSION

Monday, December 13, 2021
6:30 - 7:30 p.m.

https://www.hcps.org/community/balancingenrollment/
https://www.hcps.org/community/balancingenrollment/

